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I am an RN on strike for one month. This is a considerable financial burden that we 

have undertaken as part of ONA. Providence has given us only ONE offer in that time 

that was largely unchanged from their pre-strike offer. This bill would apply additional 

pressure on them to negotiate in good faith. The executives make enormous salaries! 

We deserve a fair contract. Please pass this bill- it would mean the world to us. Show 

us that our state believes in its healthcare workers and that it cares for us and our 

entire community that we treat! Thank you!  

Julie Gladziszewski- RN, BSN, CCRN. Employee at PPMC for 19 years!  


